
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

September 16, 2009 

RELOCATION OF ACCESS RAMP 

PETERS ROAD TO LAPALCO BOULEVARD (WEST BOUND) 

 

Beginning Thursday, September 17, 2009 and ending Friday, October 

2, 2009 at 7 p.m., access from Peters Road to Lapalco Boulevard westbound 

will completely close to relocate the access ramp to Lapalco Boulevard.  

During the relocation of the access ramp motorists traveling on Peters 

Road wishing to access westbound Lapalco Boulevard will be directed to 

use the Lapalco Boulevard East Bound ramp and proceed on eastbound 

Lapalco to the u-turn lane at Vulcan Drive. 

Barriere Construction Company, L.L.C. will perform the work at an 

estimated cost of $1,540,799.  

This project is expected to be completed October 2, 2009, barring any 

unforeseen contractor delays and weather permitting. 

For more information, contact Mark Drewes, Director of Jefferson 

Parish Department of Engineering at 736-6500.             


